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COVID-19 SCREENING 

AKOSOMBO INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL 

 
 

Following the re-opening of school, COVID-19 screening exercise is currently underway for 

Staff and Students of Akosombo International School. 

All who have so far tested positive are stable and without symptoms but in isolation for further 

management and treatment by the VRA Hospital staff. Parents of students have been duly 

informed.   

Staff and Students have been advised to continue with strict adherence to all COVID-19 

protocols.  

We urge parents and the general public to remain calm as our Health Professionals are 

adequately equipped to handle the cases.  END 
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